
 

PSA invites Gauteng Medical Officers to online meeting 
 

The PSA, representing more than 245000 employees in South Africa across the public sector and state-

owned enterprises, has engaged with the Union’s members and identified several pressing issues 

affecting Medical Officers in Gauteng. These include: 

 

• Overtime contracts, 

• Shortage of Medical Officers in hospitals and clinics, 

• Lack of adequate accommodation, etc. 

 

Given the urgency and seriousness of these challenges, the PSA has requested an urgent meeting with 

the employer. However, before that engagement, the PSA believes it is critical to first meet with all 

affected members. The PSA therefore calls on all Medical Officers, Interns, and Community Service 

Doctors to attend a virtual meeting as follows: 

 

• Date: 16 April 2025 

• Time: 18:00 

• Platform: Microsoft Teams 

 

To receive the meeting link, please contact one of the following PSA representatives: 

 

• Sibusiso Ndzala - PSA Provincial Organiser: 082 880 8964 / sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za 

• Mbusi Shibe - PSA Provincial Health Chief Negotiator: 082 880 8997 / mbusi.shibe@psa.co.za 

• Poni Rakgalakane - PSA Provincial Chairperson: 072 478 8315 / poni.rakgalakane@psaftss.co.za 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
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